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For Immediate Release

[bookmark: _Hlk2002227]SIMINGTON CONGRATULATES GOMEZ ON CONFIRMATION

WASHINGTON, D.C., September 7, 2023—“I want to extend my sincerest congratulations to Ms. Gomez on being confirmed by the U.S. Senate to serve as FCC Commissioner.  Ms. Gomez has dedicated much of her career to public service and will no doubt continue to faithfully serve the public interest in her new role as Commissioner.  I look forward to working with her.” 
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This is an unofficial announcement of Commission action.  Release of the full text of a Commission order constitutes official action.  See MCI v. FCC, 515 F.2d 385 (D.C. Cir. 1974).
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